Thank you for your interest in supporting the campaign, we would love for you to contact your local member and tell them how and why the issue is relevant to you or your community and to ask the member to act in support of the cause.  

A suggested email is included below. This can also be adapted into a letter format if you prefer.

You can find out who your local member is by searching your address here https://intmap.vec.vic.gov.au/#/ElectorateLookup. 

Once you know your district and regional electorates you can then search for the representative members here: https://www.parliament.vic.gov.au/about/people-in-parliament/members-search





Dear XX

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am writing to you to express my support of Primary Care Partnerships in Victoria and to better understand why funding has not been confirmed after June 2020. 

[Include a statement about what Primary Care Partnerships mean to you, for example about how you became aware of them and any impacts they have had on you]

I understand that the future of these Primary Care Partnerships remains uncertain with current funding only guaranteed until June 2020. Primary Care Partnerships are an important part of the Victorian health system. I hope that you are able to raise this issue with the Minister for Health, on behalf of our community. 

I also understand that if you are seeking further information you can contact Emma Fitzsimon at 
Victorian Primary Care Partnerships on emma.fitzsimon@vicpcp.org.au or visit their website. 
	
Yours sincerely,

[Name]





Thank you for your support of Primary Care Partnerships, you can stay up to date with us by following Victorian Primary Care Partnerships on Twitter: https://twitter.com/VictorianPCPs
